主旨: 科大的公共交通問卷 Survey on HKUST Public Transport

從: HKUST Staff Association <staff@ust.hk>

日期: 5/2/2016 10:08

到: <staff-association-news-list@ust.hk>

Dear Colleagues,

Recently the HKUST Staff Association has received from colleagues some comments regarding the public transport to/from HKUST, in particular the

frequency and waiting time. We will be having a meeting with officials of

the Transport Department and Campus Services Office (CSO) on 17 Feb 2016 to

raise our concerns. In order to better understand colleagues' views, we

would like to invite you to spend a few minutes to fill out this anonymous

survey http://goo.gl/forms/RqI6IQkWyn by15 Feb 2016. Thank you.

We also wish everyone a very joyful and fruitful Year of the Monkey with

good health and best of luck.

HKUST Staff Association 5 Feb 2016

親愛的同事們,

近日科大教職員協會收到不少同事對往返科大的公共交通服務的意見, 特別是班 次和

等候時間方面。本會將於2月17日與校園服務處 (CSO) 和運輸署官員會面,反映同事對

在科大的公共交通的意見。為了更掌握同事的看法,懇請花幾分鐘時間填寫不記名的網

上問卷 <a href="http://goo.gl/forms/RqI6IQkWyn">http://goo.gl/forms/RqI6IQkWyn</a> 表達您的意見。請於2月15日前填寫問卷,

謝謝!

祝愿大家有一個快樂豐裕的猴年,身體健康和好運。 科大教職員協會 2016年2月5日

\*

\* This mail was sent to you via Majordomo mailing list:

第 1 頁,共 2 頁 5/2/2016 10:27

第 2 頁,共 2 頁 5/2/2016 10:27